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BACKGROUND 
The Leadership Committee is in the process of revising L-180.  To appeal to a broader audience, 
and for consistency with the Leading in the Wildland Fire Service doctrine, the Committee and 
subject matter experts recommend changing the title from Human Factors on the Fireline, to 
Human Factors in the Wildland Fire Service.  This change also supports the PMS 310-1 where 
L-180 is listed as “other training which supports development of knowledge and skills” for non-
fireline positions.  For example, L-180 is listed for Status Check-In Recorder. 
 
PROPOSAL/RECOMMENDATION 
To better reflect the target audience and support the PMS 310-1, Human Factors on the Fireline 
should be changed to Human Factors in the Wildland Fire Service. 
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